
20th Australian Masters Games 
Canberra 

October 2025 

Dear All 

As was recently announced, the 20th Australian Masters Games (AMG) will be held in Canberra in 
October 2025. 

The AMG is one of the largest multi-sport events in Australia, bringing together weekend warriors 
from around Australia, and the world, to enjoy an extensive sporting and social program in a 
significant Australian destination. 

First held in 1987, the AMG is Australia’s original master’s event, attracting over 136,000 Games 
participants since its creation. 2025 will be the 20th edition of this established multi-sport, mass 
participation event – returning to our national capital for the first time since 2003. It is scheduled 
to take place in Canberra from 18th to 25th October 2025. 

The AMG is owned by and is a key program of the Confederation of Australian Sport’s (CAS) ‘Sport 
for All’ platform. The 2025 AMG is also proudly supported by the ACT Government. 

UniSport Australia is our delivery partner and will manage the delivery of the 2025 AMG, a 
significant task as we aim to conduct over 50 sports for more than 8,000 enthusiastic masters 
sport enthusiasts and their supporters. 

We are very excited by the enthusiasm of the ACT Sporting community for the 20th AMG. Even 
though the event is almost three years away and the 19th AMG in Adelaide is yet to be held, we 
encourage you to start considering several issues: 

1. Timing of the event with your established programs, together with availability of officials, 
volunteers, and facilities

2. Opportunities to drive interstate participants

3. Building on existing partnerships to increase your sports appeal with over 30s

4. Establishment of a dedicated masters committee

5. Overall approval for your Sport’s participation will ultimately be required from your NSO 
and you may consider communicating with the NSO to express your interest in 
participating/managing your sport at the 2025 AMG.



We look forward to working with you to deliver a truly outstanding AMG. Our delivery partner 
UniSport Australia will be establishing an office in Canberra towards the end of 2023, but in the 
meantime, should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to reach out to either myself or 
Mark. 

Rob Bradley 
Chief Executive 
Confederation of Australian Sport 
rbradley@activ8.com.au 

Mark Sinderberry 
Chief Executive 
UniSport Australia 
Mark.sinderberry@unisport.com.au 

Wishing you and your families a very Merry Xmas. 

Rob Bradley AM 
Chief Executive Officer 
Confederation of Australian Sport 
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